
Councillor Report 

Oct 21st, 2021 

 

Finished Munis 101 on Oct 5th.     

It was a good refresher on Municipal governance.  Interesting interactions with 

other councils and information on how they handle issues within their 

communities.   Noted that e-mail bursts are becoming quite useful in providing 

communication updates with public. 

 

Trails       

Met with Rodney and associate from Alexander, with several members of our 

community and our Mayor on Oct 16th.   Walked the area on east side of 

Lakeshore Dr., and discussed issues on Quad Trails.  Trail discussion to be brought 

up at council meeting Oct 21st. 

 

Lagoon    
 
Will be meeting with Engineers from Morrison Hershfield, and Lagoon Manager 
this Friday Oct 22nd.   We should expect a cost of next engineering studies so that 
we can proceed with grant applications.   
 

 

Councillor Michael Harney 


